Message of welcome

from the patron of the conference, Mrs. Mary Banotti, European Parliament President's Mediator for Transnationally Abducted Children 

lt is with great regret that l am unable to attend the PAS  Conference due to a previous engagement. l believe it is vitally important that PAS is discussed internationally and progressed with family therapy/social work organisations, but particularly within family legal systems throughout Europe.

In my work as the European Parliament President's Mediator for Transnationally Abducted Children l have personal experience of PAS on children, often at a very tender age in their lives.

In too many cases of child abduction, the innocent children are greviously harmed by the hate and revenge which are all too often at the heart of these cases.

l wish this Conference every success and await the outcome with concern and interest.

Yours sincerely

Mary Banotti MEP

